AGRAWAL  PROFESSIONALS  CULTURAL ASSOCIATION
                                            CIRCULAR                   Dt.13-08-2013
Sub:- Picnic to Salangpur Hanuman Temple,Ganesh Pura  and Lothal.
 Programme:-
Departure by AC bus at 7.30 AM sharp on Sunday the 8th Sept 2013 from 1]The GrandBhagwati,SGRoad,Bodakdev and 2] Handi Restaurant opp.RTO,Subhash Bridge.

The Salangpur Hanuman Temple is about 170 KM. from Ahmedabad,and other places will nearly fall on way on return journey.TheDarshan at the temple closes at 12.00 hrs.Therefore we are to reach there by 11.00 hrs.As such departure at 7.30 AM is very important.

Fresh B/F will be served on way at Hotel Safar  Shantipura Cross roads. Lunch will be taken at Salangpur Hanuman Temple after Darshan.

We will leave Salangpur at around 13.00 hrs for Lothal. At Lothal we will be able to see the remains of old civilization of Harrapan culture, which will be of great interest to all.

From Lothal we will move to the famous Ganesh Temple at Ganesh Pura.Tea and snacks will be served on way to Ganesh Pura.

The bus will leave Ganesh Pura at around 17.30 hrs.Dinner will be taken on way at Hotel Safar. We are likely to be back at our respective starting points at 20.30 hrs.

The subsidized charges for the entire trip are Rs.600.00 per head,including children above 3 yrs. Charges for guests will be Rs.900.00 per head.

We have limited availability of 78 seats  in two buses.Booking will stop on reaching this figure.The last day for booking is 31st August 2013,however the booking may stop earlier on reaching the 78 figure.The booking can be made with any of the following-Mr. N.K.Agrawal M- 9825599251, Mr D.K.Garg M- 9825169135,and Mr P.K.Bansal M-9825945522. The booking will be made only on deposition of Rs.600.00 per head with the above members.The cancellation charges are Rs.300.00 per head.

For any further details you can contact either Mr. N.K.Agrawal or Mr P.K.Bansal.

We look forward for your immediate bookings.

Thanks

N.K.Agrawal

Joint Secretary     

Note- Please ensure that your APCA subscription for the year 2013-14 is paid. 

FOR BETTER COMUNICATION PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF 

THIS  e-mail  to  gargfamilyahd@gmail.com
